
We will be closed Monday, November 11th, 
in Observance of Veterans Day.

WHERE MEMBERS 
COME FIRST

At MembersFirst, your security is our priority. As online scams and 
fraud tactics evolve, it’s essential to stay vigilant. Here are a few tips:

-Be Cautious with Personal Information: Never share sensitive 
details, like account numbers or passwords, over email or phone 
unless you’re sure of the recipient’s identity.

-Verify Suspicious Requests: -Verify Suspicious Requests: If you receive unexpected emails, calls, 
or texts asking for önancial information, contact us directly to 
conörm.

-Monitor Your Accounts: Regularly check your accounts for any 
unusual transactions, and report anything suspicious right away.

Remember, fraud prevention starts with awareness. By staying Remember, fraud prevention starts with awareness. By staying 
informed and cautious, you’re helping protect not only yourself but 
also our community. Stay safe, and feel free to reach out with any 
questions!

MembersFirst CT FCU is excited to offer an unbeatable 5.50% APR on 
auto loans for both new purchases and reönances. Take advantage of 
this offer with terms ranging from 1 to 5 years.

Here’s why you should apply:

-Flexible Terms: Choose a loan term that öts your budget, from 1 to 5 
years.
-New and Reönance Options: Whether buying a new vehicle or -New and Reönance Options: Whether buying a new vehicle or 
reönancing an auto loan from another lender, we’ve got you 
covered.
-Competitive Rates: Enjoy a low 5.50% APR and keep more money in 
your pocket.
-Easy Application Process: Applying is quick and hassle-free.

Important: This offer does not apply to existing MembersFirst CT FCU Important: This offer does not apply to existing MembersFirst CT FCU 
auto loans.



For more details about MembersFirst CT FCU products and 
services, visit www.MembersFirstCTFCU.com

 or call (203) 237-6424.
 Information in this newsletter is accurate as of date of printing and is subject to 

change at any time without notice.

Start Saving Smarter Today!
Discover Our Competitive Rates at MembersFirst CT FCU

Thank You for Joining Us at the Annual Meeঞng!
Thank you to everyone who a�ended this year’s MembersFirst Annual Meeঞng. We loved sharing our 
achievements and future goals with you. Your support and engagement mean so much, and we're grateful 
to have you as part of the MembersFirst community!

We are thrilled to announce our upgraded Bill 
Pay service, arriving on November 20th! 
Designed to make managing your payments 
easier and faster.

The new system offers:

Real-Time Payments: Faster processing for more 
control over your finances.

User-Friendly Interface: Intuiঞve design makes User-Friendly Interface: Intuiঞve design makes 
seমng up and managing payments quick and 
stress-free.

Flexible Scheduling: Easily schedule one-ঞme or 
recurring payments.

Enhanced Security: Advanced measures keep 
your informaঞon safe and secure.

We’re excited to bring you this convenient, We’re excited to bring you this convenient, 
ঞme-saving upgrade. 

You asked.. we listened!
Bill Pay Coming November 20th!
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